

December 13, 2022	Franconia Planning Board	7:00PM
	Meeting Minutes


Members Present: Thad Presby. Mark Hesler, Monica Laflamme, Eric Meth, Pat Garvin, John DiMarzio

Also Present: No members of the public in attendance.

The December meeting of the Franconia Planning Board took place at the Franconia Town Hall on Tuesday, December 13, 2022, at 7:00PM.
 
Thad called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm. 

Approval of Minutes: Approval of the October 25, 2022, and November 29, 2022, minutes were accomplished. October 25, 2022, minutes reviewed. Thad made a motion to approve the minutes, seconded by Mark.  Pat and Thad abstained from the vote because neither were in attendance at the October 25, 2022 meeting. The remaining 4 board members present approved the minutes unanimously.

November 29, 2022, minutes were reviewed:  Thad made a motion to approve the minutes, seconded by Pat. The minutes were unanimously approved by the board.

InvestNH HOP Grant Program: Monica gave an update on the InvestNH HOP Grant for the four units approved by the state under this program.  The draft of the grant application was inputted into the website application. Once the board receives the contractor documentation for the application, the board will be ready to submit.

Master Plan Update: The Board discussed the MP updates and determined the board can move forward to the recreation section for review at the January, 2023 meeting.  Other than that section, the board is waiting on the vote at Town Meeting in March for budget approval to fund the NCC updates to the remaining sections.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm.

Respectfully submitted, 

Monica Laflamme




